
To:   James Campbell   
E-Mail:   jim_campbell@goodyear.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 26, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0866-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. Your response to my last inquiry was not complete. You cannot enter the frequency as a range of 1-2
GHz. You must enter discrete frequencies. You would enter 1575.42 MHz if you are using L1 and 1227.6
MHz if you are using L2.
2. You did not answer parts e & f of 8.3.28 correctly and you did not answer part i at all. For part e, you
need to state that the area of potential interference to GPS reception is under the user’s control. For part
f, you need to submit calculations showing that emissions are no greater than 140 dBm/24 MHz at a
distance of 100 feet from the building. You can use the guidance in 8.3.28(f) of the NTIA Manual, and if
you need further assistance, you can contact the manufacturer of the GPS re-radiator. For part i, you
need to list the name and phone number of a person who can shut down transmissions at any time.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   January 26, 2018 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     40487


